Notice to Parent Regarding Title IV A Activities
Dear Parents & Families,

Our school district has the opportunity to receive Title IV A funds. Title IV A is a federal entitlement grant also known as the Student Support and Academic Enrichment grant (SSAE). 

Title IV A (SSAE) grant is meant to improve student’s academic achievement by increasing the capacity of States, local educational agencies, schools and local communities to: (1) provide all students with access to a well-rounded education; (2) improve school conditions for student learning; and (3) improve the use of technology in order to improve the academic achievement and digital literacy for all students.
In order to provide additional support for our students we are using our Title IV A funds for the following:

For the 2020-2021 SFY, Bertie County Schools is using its Title IV A funds on the following:

· An elementary art teacher, to provide access to a well-rounded education 

· A school resource officer, for improving school conditions

For the 2021-2022 SFY, Bertie County Schools is using its Title IV A funds on the following:

· In the area of a well-rounded education, we will extend STEAM opportunities for students, especially in the area of the ARTS.

· A school resource officer will be funded to improve school safety conditions.
